
Friday 11th January 2024
Dear Parents,

Water Bottles

For the past 10 years we have provided our pupils with James Dixon water bottles which we
clean and refill in school. We often teach the children about the importance of staying
hydrated and how this impacts on our ability to learn. Providing children with a James Dixon
water bottle:

● Improves hydration and encourages children to drink more water throughout the day,
aiding in concentration, focus, and overall well-being.

● Creates uniformity and clarity: A standardised approach creates a sense of unity within
the school and streamlines routines, ensuring hydration access and eliminating
potential confusion about acceptable types of bottles.

● It’s one less job for parents and one less cost!

From Monday 15th January, children will no longer be allowed to bring in water bottles
from home other than as part of their packed lunches (these bottles must be stored on our
lunch trollies in a lunch box/bag)

Thank you for your partnership in creating a healthy and sustainable learning environment.

Best wishes,

M Aldred

Michelle Aldred
Executive Head


